
We invite you to the Christmas Market
2020-11-27

The Christmas market is an event that has enjoyed great 
popularity for years. During the fair, you can feel the magic of 
Christmas. Many people did their Christmas shopping every 
year, visiting their favorite exhibitors. We do not want to 
deprive them of the possibility of purchasing this year, so we 
are organizing an event on Facebook - Virtual Christmas 
Market!

Collecting holiday offers in one place will allow you to find unique gifts from local 
suppliers. The Virtual Christmas Market will start on December 1 and will last until 
the end of the month. We will present goods and services sent by entrepreneurs 
from Dzierżoniów.
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We already encourage residents to visit Facebook @InvestInDzierzoniow
, and local entrepreneurs to prepare a Christmas offer and send it to the 
following address: drp um [dot] dzierzoniow [dot] pl

The offer should include:

description of the holiday product or holiday discount / promotion,
photos (maximum 3),
company name or logo
contact details (link to the website / Facebook / phone).

The administrator of the event is the city of Dzierżoniów. Business owners can 
publish their offers on their own in a Facebook event. They will appear after 
approval by the administrator. We also encourage residents to share news about 
the fair!
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